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Centers for Disease Control
and Prevention (CDC)
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4770 Buford Hwy, MS F-10
Atlanta, GA 30341-3717

May 12, 2006

B. Sachau
15 Elm St. 
Florham Park, NJ 07932 

Dear Mr./Ms. Sachau:

Thank you for your comments concerning the CDC 60 Day Federal Register Notice for 4/5/06 
vol 71 #65 pg 17102, “Evaluating Channels for Dissemination and Influencing Factors for 
Implementation of CDC’s Dental Infection Control Guidelines”.  We have given the concerns 
you described careful consideration.  For further information regarding the unique mission of 
CDC, please refer to our website at www.cdc.gov.
 
Thank you for your continued interest in CDC.
 
Sincerely,

Jennifer L. Cleveland, D.D.S., M.P.H.
Dental Officer/Epidemiologist
Surveillance, Investigations, and
    Research Branch
Division of Oral Health 
National Center for Chronic Disease
    Prevention and Health Promotion
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